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Attending Other Canadian Law Schools 
 

Students who wish to attend another Canadian law school for one academic term or year as a 

visiting student require a letter of permission from the Associate Dean. They must also apply to 

the other law school for admission as a visiting student. The standards for admission and 

application deadlines vary from school to school. (Note that some schools may not allow single 

term visits, i.e. they may require a visitor to enroll for a full academic year.) 

If admitted, a visiting student is subject to the academic rules and regulations of the host 
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 LAW 360 Legal Ethics and Professionalism 

 LAW 390 Major Paper or LAW 388 Advanced Legal Research and Writing 
 

Students who commenced the JD program in September 2019 or later must successfully 

complete the compulsory upper-level courses: 

 
 LAW 301 The Administrative Law Process 

 LAW 360 Legal Ethics and Professionalism 

 LAW 390 Major Paper or LAW 388 Advanced Legal Research and Writing 
 

Students who are interested in the possibility of a visiting term or year should discuss the 

matter with the Associate Dean as soon as possible and also inquire at the other law school 

about the relevant application procedures and deadlines. 

Attending Foreign Law Schools 
 

The most appropriate vehicle for attending a foreign law school is under one of the existing 

exchange agreements. Visits to other foreign law schools are difficult to arrange and are 

extremely rare. A letter of permission from the Associate Dean is required as well as the 

approval of the Exchange Term Committee. Students who wish to explore this possibility should 

contact the Associate Dean. 


